
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Soldotna Public Safety Communications Center

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

FROM: Tammy Goggia-Cockrell, 911 Emergency Communications 
   Coordinator 

DATE: June 23, 2022 

RE:  Resolution 2022-044, Authorizing the Mayor to Execute an Agreement 
with the City of Soldotna for Services Provided by the Borough through 
the Soldotna Public Safety Communications Center (Mayor)  

If approved by the Assembly, an agreement recently reached with the City of 
Soldotna will provide dispatch and other related services for the period of July 1, 
2022 through June 30, 2025.   

This resolution will authorize the Mayor to execute the agreement with the City of 
Soldotna substantially in the form of the agreement accompanying the resolution. 

Your consideration of the resolution is appreciated. 


